
Paper Petition Details 
Stop Construction of Communal Parking Bays in Salt Hill Way

The Green in Salt Hill Way should be saved - action to save the green in Salt Hill Way as a 
safe place for children to play and as a green area that has and should be enjoyed for future 
generations to come.

We, the undersigned, are concerned citizens who urge our leaders to act now to prevent the 
removal of the green in Salt Hill Way.  We would like to be consulted on a scheme for 
residential parking as the plans for a non-residential parking bay would only encourage more 
workers/non residents of Salt Hill way to park here. We would like you to introduce control 
parking instead.

This petition was received on 30th May, 2017.

This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 1st June, 2017.

This petition was responded to by the Team Leader, Parking Services on 27th June, 2017.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 74

Council Response 

I am writing in response to the above petition where residents asked to stop the 
construction of communal parking bays and have requested residents parking on Salt 
Hill Way instead.

I can confirm I have added this location to the waiting restrictions request list for 
residents parking to be considered. This list will close at the end of the year and work will 
not commence until the beginning of next year.


